
 

 

 

Mr. Don Darling 
15 Market Square 
Saint John, NB 
E2L 4L1 
 
Boucherville, January 28th, 2019 
 
Subject: Facilities updates in amphitheatres 
 
Hello Mr. Darling, 
 

In recent years, the Quebec Major Junior Hockey League has implemented several initiatives aimed 

at improving the quality of the show as well as the player’s supervision and safety. 

 

In its desire to continue in this direction, the QMJHL, through its Board of Governors held on 

October 18th, unanimously adopted that all QMJHL amphitheatres were to meet, by the 2021- 2022 

season, new requirements for ice rinks, dashers and lighting. The details of these requirements, 

which must be in place by May 31, 2021, are available in the QMJHL Amphitheater Requirements 

Guide, which is available from each of our teams and that we could send you, should you wish to 

receive it. Please note that additional information will be provided in the coming weeks about the 

requirements for amphitheatres lighting. These will be sent to you as soon as they are clarified. 

 

If it has not been not done already, each of the 18 teams will contact their respective municipality to 

plan for the implementation of these new requirements. In this regard, I remain convinced that the 

QMJHL can continue to benefit from your support and collaboration in such a way as to allow our 18 

teams to offer the safest environment, adapted to the reality of today's junior hockey. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gilles Courteau 
Commissioner 
 
c.c. Mr. John Collin 
       Mr. Scott McCain 
       Mr. Joe Richard 
       Mr. Mike Caddell 
       


